NOTICE

June 11, 2025

Belvidere Central School Update

The deadline for the Town’s response to the
Lamoille School District has been extended until
September 30, 2025

The Belvidere Selectboard has tentatively
scheduled an information meeting for Wednesday,
July 30, 2025, 7:00PM - 9:00PM at the Belvidere
School

Look for more information to arrive in the
upcoming weeks.




